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Laura Godinez

From: Amy@WCPlan.com

Sent: Tuesday, January 14, 2025 9:46 AM

To: Tony_tavares@dot.ca.gov; Cervenka, Neil

Cc: Whippy, Isaac; Godeke, Jason; McCormick, Sarah; Laura Godinez;

CommissionerExParte@coastal.ca.gov; Huckelbridge Kate; Kraemer Melissa; Strickland
Abigail; Sara.Hatch@dot.ca.gov; Jessica.L.Barger@dot.ca.gov
Subject: Noyo Bridge safety net

Dear Chief Cervenka and Director Tavares,

I fully support the concept of a safety net for the Noyo Bridge in Fort Bragg, as proposed by Police Chief
Cervenka.

As I cross the Golden Gate Bridge on my trips to and from the City, my view as a traveler is unimpeded. And
the knowledge that there is an excellent and literal safety net to catch those who are desperate, giving them
another chance, allows me to think of hope rather than sadness.

For our tiny community, it seems that we have a very high percentage of 1nd1v1duals going over or wanting to
go over the edge. Not only would a safety net help those who are in need, it would also keep that trauma from
spreading to our remarkable first responders.

The Coastal Commission will understand. Let’s do it.

All the best,
Amy

Amy Wynn, Principal Planner
Wynn Coastal Planning & Biology
703 North Main Street

Fort Bragg, CA 95437

ph: 707-964-2537

fax: 707-964-2622
www.WCPIlan.com

; unas'ru pa ARNING

R, A H[l"ll‘il’i"

Disclaimer

The information contained in this message and any attachments may be privileged, confidential and protected from disclosure. If you
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are not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any use, dissemination, distribution or copying of this communication
is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please notify us immediately then permanently delete the email. Thank you.




